
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Charter Schools Oversight Committee  

Monday, March 5, 2012 

1:15 p.m. 

Conference Room C / Borough Building 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

 

1) Aurora Borealis property acquisition 

 

2) Other 

 

 

 



 

 

TO:  Charter School Oversight Committee 

FROM:  ABCS Academic Policy Committee 

DATE:  February 20, 2012 

SUBJECT:  Recommendation to Acquire Property 

Usable ABCS playground space has been reduced in size due to the addition of two portables.  There 

are three lots adjacent to the playground that can be purchased from the owner at total assessed 

value ($62,700) or possibly the borough would trade for more saleable property.  The addition of the 

three lots would make available much needed space for playground and area to put a storage building 

for Kenai Alternative School and ABCS. 

Should it be decided to purchase the property, ABCS has funds available in its 375 account.  

The APC at the February 20, 2012 meeting voted to recommend the purchase or trade for the 

property. We encourage the district to pursue the acquisition of the three lots. 


